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December 6, 2007

Dear Supplier:
Change of Name

Effective immediately, the BWXT Y-12, L.L.C., name is changed to “Babcock & Wilcox
Technical Services Y-12, LLC” (B&W Y-12). This name change is the result of a parent
company corporate identity campaign that reflects the global presence and depth of
capabilities of the Babcock & Wilcox Company.

The rights and obligations of the parties remain unaffected. This name change applies to
all subcontracts including all modifications before November 29, 2007, (whether or not
performance and payment have been completed and releases executed if B&W Y-12 or
the Subcontractor has any remaining rights, duties, or obligations under these
subcontracts).

All communications, including invoices, relating to any subcontract with B&W Y-12
should reflect this name change. The address, Subcontract Administrator, and
Subcontract Number are not affected by this name change. Also effective immediately,
all references to “Company” in subcontracts shall mean Babcock & Wilcox Technical
Services Y-12, LLC.

If you have questions regarding this name change, please contact the Subcontract
Administrator currently assigned to your subcontract(s).

Sincerely yours,
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Manager, Procurement Operations
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